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January 30, 2024 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

NOTICE OF INTERRUPTION OF PROBATE ONLINE 

SERVICES, INCLUDING E-FILING  

EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 9, 2024 
 

The Probate Division of the San Diego Superior Court will transition from CCMS V-3 to the 

Odyssey case management system on the weekend of February 9, 2024. Therefore, from Friday, 

February 9, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. through Sunday, February 11, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., e-filing 

will be unavailable for Probate to allow data and converted case migration. Any submission 

requiring a filing date of February 9, 2024, must be submitted before 5:00 p.m.  

E-filing will again be available for Probate users beginning at 8:00 a.m. on February 12, 2024, a 

court holiday. All submissions received on February 12, 2024, will be dated for the next business 

day, February 13, 2024. 


